
Fire Station No.5 

Open House 

Saturday, February 1 
10 a.m.—12 p.m. 

Roseville Fire Station No.5 
1565 Pleasant Grove  Blvd. 

Come meet your local firefighters!  

Home Heating Safety and Personal Safety Information 

For more information please contact Tiffany Tate  

Public Education Coordinator (916) 774-5826 

Please join us as we open the doors to Fire Station No. 5.   

Families will have the rare opportunity to tour the fire station and 

meet the firefighters from the Roseville Fire Department.  Firefighters 

will be taking participants’ blood pressure during this event. We are 

looking forward to meeting you!  


